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Dear Whiting School graduate students:

As a result of new guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Baltimore
City’s revised COVID-related rules, including those governing large outdoor
gatherings, we are happy to inform you that every JHU student who is graduating
this year now is permitted to bring a limited number of guests to join them at in-
person commencement and other end-of-year activities, including our Master’s
Recognition Ceremony, which will take place at 3 p.m. on Wednesday, May 26 on
the Homewood Field.

Every master’s candidate taking part in the in-person ceremony will be allotted
two guest tickets. The tickets must be shown upon entry to the event to ensure
sufficiently low density and to maintain public health and safety, and all guests are
required to adhere to strict COVID safety guidelines (below). We also will be live-
streaming_the event for those of you cannot attend on the Homewood campus.

If you are inviting guests, advance registration is required and the deadline for
guest registration is Friday, May 21 at 5 p.m.

We know that for some students, the previous restriction on guests may have
contributed to their decision to not take part in the in-person ceremony, which is why
we now are re-opening registration for this ceremony to all graduating master’s
students. If you have not yet registered for the ceremony but now would like to
attend, you must register as soon as possible. The new deadline for student
registration is Friday, May 21 at 5 p.m. As a reminder, regalia is required for the
ceremony. If you have not yet ordered regalia, you can purchase it in-person at the
Johns Hopkins Barnes and Noble store prior to the ceremony.

The health and safety of our community members remains our top priority. All
students and their guests attending WSE’s end-of-year events in-person are
required to adhere to strict COVID safety guidelines, including:
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https://video.ibm.com/channel/Luze9B6WxNr
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/engineering-commencement-guest-rsvp-tickets-155995935041
https://jhu.marchingorder.com/
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Fmaps%2Fplace%2FBarnes%2B%2526%2BNoble%2BJohns%2BHopkins%2F%4039.3285334%2C-76.6163489%2C15z%2Fdata%3D!4m5!3m4!1s0x0%3A0x652c4b853dceebd9!8m2!3d39.3282807!4d-76.6167623&data=04%7C01%7Calattes%40jhu.edu%7Ce64adef7982f4e25b6a508d91ae26420%7C9fa4f438b1e6473b803f86f8aedf0dec%7C0%7C0%7C637570381920733278%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=o36o9SadT3Mngn6Dr4pkZQ09V4w1Z6BlxeO3MOBVh%2Bk%3D&reserved=0
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¢ Guests must register in advance to receive their admission tickets, which
will be required for entry. We will require contact information from every
guest, in the event that contact tracking is necessary.

e Entrances will be limited and masking will be required at all times for
guests and graduates—including when outdoors.

e Upon entry, all guests will be asked to confirm that they have not
experienced any COVID-19 symptoms in the past two weeks, and have not
come into contact with anyone experiencing such symptoms.

o All attendees will be expected to maintain 6’ of physical distancing
throughout the event, with the exception of guests who are members of the
same household.

Guest parking will be located in the San Martin Garage (3500 San Martin Drive) on
the Homewood Campus. Additional guest information, including what guests will be
permitted and not permitted to bring to the ceremony, will be shared prior to the
ceremony.

We are excited to be able to offer this option to your friends and family.

If you have any questions, please email engineering@jhu.edu.

With warm regards,

Ed Schlesinger
Benjamin T. Rome Dean
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